
  

   
 

         

    

 

   
 

  
 

  
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

  
  

 
  

   

 
 

 
 

  
     

 
  

 
 
  

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

    

         

         

 
  

    

 

Message Sent 03/12/2013 

Practitioner EHR Incentive Program 

Updates to EHR Website 

In this Newsletter: 

Updates to EHR Website 

Contact Details 

1-877-646-5410 
emednyalert@csc.com 

Updates to EHR Website 

The NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program has posted the following 
updates, available at 

https://www.emedny.org/meipass/ 

• April Webinar Schedule for EPs 

Would you like to share your positive experiences in 
improving quality of patient care through electronic health 
records, your EHR system, health information technology 
or the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive program? Fill out this 
short form to tell us your story. 

Deadline Reminder: Eligible Professionals (EP) have until 
March 31, 2013 to complete Payment Year 2012 of the NY 
Medicaid EHR Incentive Program. An EP is allowed to 
skip payment years without incentive payment penalty if 
the provider is not ready to attest for Payment Year 2012. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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